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Some hardy wombles were out on Saturday 13 January 

2024 in chilly Loughton.  Two groups met; group one at the 

Esso garage on Church Hill and litter picked up Goldings 

Hill onto Goldings Hill Pond.  The second group litter picked 

in Pyrles Lane, as you can see from the pictures it was a 

successful morning. 

 

Our next litter pick will be on Saturday 10 February and the 

following will be Saturday 23 March, please save the dates.  

Location and times to be confirmed nearer to the dates, if 

you noticed any target areas, please let me know. 

 

Once again, we thank you for your support. 

 

Regards      

 

Debbie & Mark 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


